
ATTENDANCE: It is so important that you are in school EVERY 
DAY. Our target is 100% attendance. PLEASE send your child to 
school every day. Remember—In Line at Ten to Nine! 

GROWTH MIND SET: In year three we have a growth mind set. 

We work hard and don’t get upset if we can’t do something! 

Learning in Year Three: 

 In Writing  we are going to be developing our vocabulary skills in 
order to be able to select the most impactful language for writing for 
a variety of purposes. In Summer we’ll be focusing on descriptive 
language, including Setting and Character—so get your children 
describing! What do they notice around them? How do people act in 
certain circumstances? 

 In Guided Reading: Reading is incredibly important in Year 3 and 
we will be continuing to monitor and discuss reading habits of the 
children, including Reading Records. Every Wednesday morning, we 
have Book Talk where we talk about what we are reading and also 
swop our books if we want to change them. In our guided reading 
lessons we’ll be continuing our focus on inference and retrieval, 
whilst working on prediction and definition to help us understand 
and develop our own writing. 

 In Numeracy  we will be looking at more abstract work building on 
our number skills.  We’ll be working on Time, Fractions, and Meas-
urement of Angles! Time can be especially tricky so any help at all 
you can give at home is very much appreciated.  

 The Topic this term is The Wonderful World of Ancient Egypt. This 

Things to remember in Year Three 
 We have PE twice a week—Tuesdays and Wednesdays and we need 

to make sure we bring in our complete P.E kits. This should be: red t
-shirt, blue shorts with a plain tracksuit (preferably black) for colder 
weather. These should be kept in school where possible. 

 Children will be sent home with KUNCU homework as and when 
necessary—however if this is not sent home we do expect children 
to be reading and practicing times tables or spellings every night. 

 We will be bringing a book home from our class library regularly. 
However, please make sure you are reading a range of texts and 
record what you are reading in your Record  books. It is important 
we are reading regularly, as remember—just 6 minutes a day can 
make a massive difference. Children are responsible for their own 
reading records and completing them 
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